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External Release Notes

We are continually striving to improve the Gemini experience for you. Your feedback, received through our weekly
employer forums or communications with Employer Services or Accounting staff, is incorporated into the application as
it is developed. Gemini System Updates are provided with each new release to keep you informed by providing a
summary of new features, improvements to existing features, resolved issues and known issues in the latest version of
Gemini. Occasionally we may also include "tips and tricks’" or "coming soon" items as well.

What’s New:
Employer Payroll Schedules: In order to accommodate summer payrolls that may have a
pay date that is prior to the pay period, employers may now mark those payrolls as Special
Pay. When a pay period is marked as a Special Pay, then the business rules that require the
Pay Period Begin Date to precede the Pay Date will be bypassed.  
(TRS Reference # 125329) 

Coming Soon:
We anticipate that the next Gemini update will be in June and will include changes to the 
Annual Certification process. Be sure to watch for upcoming Employer Bulletins that will 
provide you the details you will need.   

Pay schedules for the upcoming year (2023-24) can be entered starting June 15. 

If you have questions, concerns or feedback you would like to share, please email employers@trsil.org for reporting
items or accounting@trsil.org for accounting items.
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